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Docket No. 50-440

Centerior Service Company
ATTN: Mr. R. A. Stratman
Vice President
Nuclear - Perry
P.0. Box 97, S 270
Perry, OH 44081

Dear Mr. Stratman:

This refers to the inspection conducted by Messrs. A. Vegel, J. Gavula, and

D. Kosioff of this office, on December 19, 1993, through January 29, 199%4.

The inspection included a review of activities authorized for your Perry
Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 1, facility. At *he conclusion of the inspection,
the findings were discussed with those merters of your staff identified in the
enclosed report.

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within
these areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures
and representative records, interviews with personnel, and observ .ion of
activities in progress.

Based on the results of this inspection, certain of your activities appeared
17 be in violation of NRC requirements, as specified in the enclosed Notice of
V.nlation (Notice). The first violation, involving failure to follow a
procedure during maintenance, is of concern because of your recent history of
similar violations (Inspection Reports 50-440/93016 and 50-440/93020). This
violation indicates continued weaknesses in your oversight of maintenance
activities and inadequate sensitivity of your personnel to the importance of
procedural compliance. The second violation, involving failures to correctly
sample reactor water for conductivity measurements, indicates continued
weaknesses in your oversight of sampling programs required for Technical
Specification compliance and continued problems with personnel errors during
surveillance activities.

We are also concerned that your freeze protection program has not been
effectively implemented, and as a result a number of challenges to plant
systems have occurred. In addition, deficiencies identified by the NRC, if
not corrected, also had the potential for additional chailenges to the plant.
Additional management attention and oversight appears warranted in this area,
as does a review of your current cold weather preparations.

You are required to respond to this letter and should follow the instructions
specified in the enclosed Notice when preparing your response. In your
response, you should document the specific actions taken and any additional
actions you plan to prevent recurrence. After reviewing your response to this
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Centerior Service Company

Distribution
cc w/enclosures:
R. W. Schrauder, Director, Perry
Nuclear Services Department
H. L. Hegrat, Acting Manager,
Licensing and Compliance Section
K. R. Pech, Director, Nuclear
Assurance Department
N. L. Bonner, Director, Perry
Nuclear Engineering Department
H. Ray Caldwell, feneral
Superintendent Nuclear Operations
David P. Igyarto, Plant Manager
Terry J. Lodge, Esq.
State Liaison Officer, State of Ohio
Robert E. Owen, Ohio
Department of Health
A. Grandjean, Siate of Ohio
Public Utilities Commission
OC/LFDCB
Licensing Project Manager, NRR
Resident Inspector, RIII
H. J. Miller, RIII
R. Defayette, RIII
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